
MU TABOR SCHOOL OF BUSINESS 
DEAN’S BUSINESS COUNCIL 

 

Notes from Zoom meeting on November 9, 2020 at 2:00 PM central time. 

DBC members present:  Dena Arendt, Tony Douglass, Wayne Dunning, Sheri Eichelberger, 
Jamie Gray, Louis Javois, Trevor May, Zane Peterson, David Weatherford, Deb Youssef 

Tabor faculty/staff present:  Najiba Benabess, Becky Stubblefield, Elizabeth Wolpert 

Absent:  Nico Amoroso, Amber Kaylor, Bob Smith, Kevin Stocks, Bob Swartz, Craig Witt 

 

Welcome 

 





o Relevancy – when you have better support for faculty, student success will 
improve as well. 

o Bringing in executives to translate classroom work to real-world application 
o Alumni can help by: 

 Shaping & reviewing curriculum to keep it relevant 
 Industry connections (guest speakers in classrooms, connections to 

internships & jobs, etc.) 
• Needs to be an incentivized framework in place to help 

motivate & hold faculty accountable to take advantage of this 
opportunity 

 Please add your notes to the appropriate post-it pad (from October meeting 
minutes), or email them to Becky. 

 

Next Steps and Closing 

 Najiba and Becky will compile all the input and filter out ones that may not be 
possible to move forward on so we can focus on areas where can have the most 
impact. 

 
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